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Peru -- UPF-Peru continued its online outreach in November through its regular radio and Zoom monthly 

meetings and its participation in ILC 2020, regional Peace Talks and the Third Rally of Hope. 

Additionally, it continued its service projects assisting those affected by the pandemic and its 

participation in other inclusive events. 

 

 


